
To Whom it May Concern: 

This letter is to formally request an extension of the annual audit report on behalf of Across the Bridge 
Foundation (dba Downtown College Preparatory). Due to transition of the executive management team, 
restructuring of DCP’s debt, and delays in receiving requested information for the audit, we would like to 
request for an extension for DCP’s audited financial statements the year ended June 30, 2024.  

Across the Bridge Foundation is requesting a submission date of January 31, 2025. 

Sincerely,  

Arthur Ngo, Senior Manager 

Moss Adams, LLP 


